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Senator Lassa:

This substitute amendment addresses the issue raised by LeAnna Ware, Director of
the Civil Rights Bureau of the Equal Rights Division of DWD, in her March 12, 2007,
technical memorandum by including reasonable accommodation of a pregnant or
breast−feeding employee in the prohibition against employment discrimination based
on sex under the Fair Employment Law rather than in a separate provision in ch. 103.
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